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• New student move-in

• Convocation

• Undergraduate New
Student Orientation

• Undergraduate
New Student
Orientation

• Returning student
move-in

• All fall classes begin

• Add/swap/drop
continues

• Graduate New
Student Orientation

• International
graduate student
onboarding

• Undergraduate
New Student
Orientation

• Undergraduate
New Student
Orientation

• Undergraduate
New Student
Orientation
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Labor Day 
• No classes

• Last day to
add/swap courses

• Request for verifying
participation is sent

• Last day to drop 
courses

• Course withdrawal 
period begins

• Verification o
participation is due
from faculty

• 5-Week: Pre-session
for Saturday intensive
courses
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Columbus/Indigenous 
Peoples’ Day 
• Classes in session

• Admin offices are 
closed

• 5-Week: Week 1

• Fall degree conferral

• 5-Week: Week 2

• 5-Week: Week 3
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Thanksgiving Break 
• No classes

• Last day to withdraw
from a full-semester
course

Thanksgiving Break 
• No classes

Thanksgiving Break 
• No classes

• Winter session course
registration

• Undergraduate
registration for spring

Veteran’s Day 
• Classes in session

• Undergraduate
registration for spring

•	Admin. offices a e open

• Program completion
(graduation
application)
due for graduate
students

• 5-Week: Week 4

• 5-Week: Week 5

• Graduate spring
registration for
May 2021 petitioners

• All classes shift to
remote instruction

• Undergraduate
registration for spring

• Last day of in-person
instruction
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• Pre-session for

Winter Session
courses

• Reading Day for
undergraduates

• Graduate final exams
last class

• Undergraduate final
exams/last class

• Undergraduate
common final exams

• Make-up final exa
date for weather
issues

• Make-up final exa
date for weather
issues

• Administrative office
close

Note: 
Faculty must submit 
final grades within  
72 hours of exams 
concluding.

• Graduate final exams
last class

• Undergraduate fina
exams/last class

• Graduate final exams
last class

• Undergraduate fina
exams/last class

• Graduate final exams
last class

• Undergraduate fina
exams/last class

• Undergraduate fina
exams/last class


